
PACE Christmas 2023 

Aswell as the Wizard of Oz on ice 
show and the fantastic Aladdin show 
at the Theatre Royal, on Wednesday 
13th December, all the staff and 
children at PACE had a lovely Christ-
mas lunch.  We all pulled crackers 
and told funny festive jokes and of 
course we had a great game of cha-
rades! 

Then came our fantastic Christmas performance!  Wow, A-MAZING!  On Tuesday 
19th December, the hall was packed out with parents, carers, family and friends to 
watch our Christmas show.  All the staff and children sang Christmas favourites and 
some new yule-tide tunes too.  Our wonderful audience joined in singing and swaying 
whilst the records were playing! 

 
After the performance, everyone was invited to our Christ-
mas markets.  On the run up to Christmas, the children had 
worked really hard to make their very own reindeer dust, hot 
chocolate reindeers, Christmas tree decorations and scented 
bath bombs.  These were sold to raise money for the school 
fund, along with the proceeds from the Christmas hamper 
raffle, which will go towards future fantastic educational 
trips for our children.  We raised a total of £105.70!  
Thank you to everyone for your continued support—we really 
do appreciate it!   

Last, but certainly not least, some of children got to earn a 
place on our Christmas incentive breakfast trip to the Toby 
carvery on Wednesday 20th December!  A tasty treat was 
enjoyed by all—yum yum! 

All that’s left to say is “IT’S CHRIIIIIISTMAAAAAAAAS! 

What a run up to Christmas we’ve had!  We’re all feeling more Christmassy 
now after our Christmas dinner and amazing performance! 


